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Pupils of the 
week 

Abigail Wright 

Rosella Campbell 

Adelaide Moon 

Esme Delaney 

Chloe Senior 

William Rowan 

Fletcher  Flanagan Atkin 

Georgina Collins 

Home                          

discussion   

question  

Stan asked… What 

makes you happy? 

We’ve had another great week of learning! This year is whizzing by and I can’t 

believe that the time for testing in Y2 and Y6 is upon us already! Y2 and Y6 SATs 

are a time for our children to show how they are able to use what they have 

learned, applying skills and knowledge. Y2 SATs are not conducted in a formal 

way - children won’t even realise that they have been assessed in some                         

instances! Y6 are more than ready to show what they can do! Have early nights, 

good breakfasts and believe in yourselves, folks! You’ll be great! Mrs Channing  

D.F Motors                                                                                                                 
Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, includ-
ing hybrid and electric cars  *Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peuge-

ot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda servicing                             
*Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

A day of fun activities                                                                                                      

Great Ayton Tennis Club warmly invite families to a day of fun activities and an    

introduction to the club on Saturday 18th May. From 10am until 12 noon there will 

be organised and supervised activities, kids’ tennis and adults’ tennis , from    

beginners to more experienced players - everyone is welcome to come along! There will be a 

BBQ after these fun sessions, which are free to attend.                                                                      

Why not come along, have some fun and see what Great Ayton Tennis Club has to offer? 

Team challenge!                                                                                                              

I have set a challenge for our school teams to test their teamwork and entrepreneur skills whilst          

generating funds for school! I have given each team £10 and explained that they must use this wisely to 

generate as much money as  possible.                                                                                         

The Yellow Team has already planned what they will do and are inviting parents to take part in a parents’ 

race      during our Sports Morning on Thursday 23rd May (weather permitting!). The charge to enter the 

race is £1 per adult and  Yellow Team would like their funds to go towards providing an external box for 

our school defibrillator so that the community may access it. I wonder how much they will raise? 

Celebrating success and suggesting improvements!                                                                             

Although there is much to celebrate about the Roseberry family, we are always mindful that we could 

make improvements. I see many of you every day and know that our great relationship enables the 

majority of you to tell me what’s going well and alert me to when there may be a problem that needs 

addressing. However, it’s always useful to collect information from the whole of the Roseberry family 

to see how people feel about what we do and to gather ideas for how we may improve.                                          

I would be extremely grateful if you could take a few minutes to complete our survey on https://

www.surveymonkey.com/r/K7TBKBB (this link is  also on our website, on Mrs Channing’s 

blog page). We will have a separate survey for children to complete very soon and so this one is for 

adults only, please! Thank you for your time. 
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                             

                             School Clubs    *Charge applies 
 Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri 

Barbara Corner Simon Carson 

Sports* 
Simon Carson Sports* Barbara Corner Mark     

Cromack* 
Y1 – Y6 (10 max) Card  

making in the meeting room 

in the Lower school            
(12.00 – 12.30) 

EYFS – Y6 Game Of 

Actual Life (GOAL) in 

the Lower School Hall  
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

EYFS – Y6 Unique 

Sports the Lower 

School Hall          
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

Y2 – Y6 (10 max) 

Board Games in the 

meeting room in the 

Lower school              
(12 – 12.30) 

Y1 – Y6     

Football 

(3.00 – 4.45) 

Mrs Little* Please ensure that your child returns 

their permission slip before attending a 

club! It’s important that providers have 

accurate attendance registers and      

relevant emergency contact details for 

each child attending.  Thank you. 

Mrs Channing and                    

Mrs Murton 
  

 Y5 – Y6  Sewing in the ICT 

Suite in the Upper School 
(3.10pm – 5.00pm).  

There are 2 spaces left - 

please contact the school 

office.  

Y2 – Y6  Choir in the 

Lower Hall             

(12 – 12.30) 

  

Mrs Duffy (Lesley)  Simon Carson 

Sports* 
Homework Club - please 

remember to bring your 

homework along, children! 

 

EYFS – Y6 Multi 

Skills in the Lower 

School Hall      
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

Simon Carson Sports*   

EYFS – Y6 Dance/

Gymnastics in the Lower 

School Hall                 

(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

MAY 

13th SATS week for Y6 - make sure you have early nights and good breakfasts! 

17th RAFT sponsored Zumbathon during school time for the whole school 

22nd 5.30pm Governors’ meeting  

23rd Whole school Sports Morning – everyone is welcome 

RAFT BagstoSchool collection - please bring (bagged) unwanted clothing before school 

24th Break up for the holidays – Children return to school on 4th June! 

The Methodist Church of Great Ayton has invited the children to take part in ‘Thy Kingdom Come’ 

prayer week, a global time of prayer from 30th May to 9th June. The invitation is for children to write a 

prayer for people within their local community or for those in other countries. If you would like to 

write and decorate a prayer to be displayed on a prayer station in the church, children, please do so 

and bring it to the school office (be sure to add your name and school) by Wednesday 22nd May. 

Congratulations to Chloe, Annie, Willow, Millie and Holly for their recent success in horse    

riding competitions. We look forward to hearing of your future achievements! 


